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Date of 
Occurrence Health Region Description Amount Action Taken 

Internal 

April 15, 2017 Prairie North 
Health Region 
(PNHR) 

An employee stole cash from the 
Lloydminster Hospital. 

$2,855.25 Upon evidence obtained through an 
internal investigation, employment was 
terminated. The theft was reported to the 
Lloydminster RCMP and the employee was 
charged. Steps to recover the cash are 
underway. The PNHR has implemented 
tighter controls on handling cash. 

     

External 

March 27, 
2017 

Regina 
Qu’Appelle 
Health Region 
(RQHR) 

Four telementry packs (portable cardiac 
monitoring devices) were stolen from the 
Pasqua Hospital. 

$20,000 The theft was reported to the Regina Police 
Service. The RQHR has implemented 
increased controls over the safe keeping 
and tracking of telementry packs. 
Modifications to security of the area are 
underway. 

     

*Saskatchewan Health Organizations include: Regional Health Authorities, Athabasca Health Authority, and Saskatchewan Cancer Agency.   
 
Government of Saskatchewan website: www.saskatchewan.ca 
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